Bentonvilll

CHURCH of CHRIST

MAY 12TH, 2024

SENIOR RECEPTION
DINNER + DEVO: 5/15

JOIN US THIS WEDNESDAY, MAY 15TH AT 5:30PM FOR A
CHURCH-WIDE DINNER RECEPTION AND DEVO IN LIEU

OF BIBLE CLASSES TO HONOR THE HIGH SCHOOL CLASS
OF 2024.

SENIOR SUNDAY:
5/ }9 DURING BOTH SERVICES

ON SUNDAY, MAY 19TH

DON'T FORGET TO FILL THE SENIOR GIFT
BASKETS AND SIGN THEIR BIBLES!

BASKETS AND A TABLE WITH BIBLES ARE

LOCATED OUTSIDE OF THE CHURCH OFFICE.

HIGH SCHOOL CLASS OF 2024:
NOAH ANDREWS, JACK BURNS, STERLING BROWN, MICHAEL CARTER,
ZACHARY EAVES, CARLY CREASEY, CARSON CLARK, LUKE GARMS,
CARSON HARRELL, DAKOTA HARRIS, KEIRA GRUBB, HAYLEE LANTZ,
JOSIAH MCGEE, LIBBY MYHAN, WALTER MEDLIN, AMICAR RAMOS
PAUL RYAN, PRESTON PSCHIERER, JACOB SHASTID, AND MEREDITH THOMPSON
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Jesus is the Question: Pt. 6 C)\

Click here to view this week’s message “Jesus is the Question Pt. 5:
Will Worry Add an Hour to Your Life?” from Matthew 6:25-34 with
Lead Minister, Kelly Neill to prepare your heart for Sunday.


https://youtu.be/VUxyGaskvTM?si=9yx3kG1NqnIuHmRK

We are happy to provide an attended nursery in both of our services
for our members and guests with young children. It's been two years
since we have asked for people to serve in the nursery.

Since then, we have been blessed with a growing congregation, and our
need for more nursery workers has increased. Our biggest need is 2nd
service as it takes 4 adults each Sunday just for that one service.

We currently have 32 adults signed up for 2nd service nursery.

It would be ideal to have 100 adults so that everyone would only need to
serve 2 times each year.

This is a great opportunity for you to serve with your spouse or your
family. Even if you attend 1st service, would you consider staying to serve
in the nursery during 2nd service?

To help us continue to provide nursery service to our young families,
please scan this QR code or email
Dedra (dhunter@bentonvillechurch.com) or
Christi (cclark@bentonvillechurch.com




common ground

A ministry for college age
& young adults, led by
Daniel McGraw

9 AR

Join us at 9:30am in the
Activity Center Serving
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Room.

WEBSITE

www.bentonvillechurch.com/commonground
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Departing every Sunday promptly at 2:00pm
from the Activity Center parking lot. If you can
ride 10 miles in an hour you can complete this
ride. Check our Bentonville Town

Tour FB page for updates.
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. THE DISPOSITION TO DO GOOD
IDrive Thru Pantry:

The Manna Ministry (Little Food Pantry)
committee will host their monthly food
distribution Monday, May 13th from 9-11am in
the Activity Center parking lot.

If you or someone you know can benefit from a

box of non-perishable food items,




Monday, May 13th,
from 10:00am-7:30pm
in the Activity Center

Serving Room.



NO MEALS THIS WEEK!

.

THE LODGE DINNER

IN LIEU OF OUR USUAL DINNER AND BIBLE CLASS,
WE WILL BE CELEBRATING OUR GRADUATING SENIORS
IN THE ACTIVITY CENTER GYM WITH A DINNER RECEPTION
AND DEVOTIONAL BEGINNING AT 5:30PM.
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CONGRATULATIONS

GRADUATES!

If you or your young adult is graduating
from college, please let us know so we
can celebrate you/them. Please call the
church office, or email detalls to
ctucker@bentonvillechurch.com
BY WEDNESDAY, MAY 15TH!




Every 2 seconds
someone Iin the U.S.
needs blood.

2 Give now.

CHURCH WIDE

Blood Drive
Bentonville Church of Christ

Activity center
708 North Walton Boulevard
Bentonville, AR 72712

Friday, May 17th from 10:00AM - 2:00PM

ALL BLOOD TYPES ARE NEEDED!
) Sign up to donate by making an
> r-oudll appointment at redcossblood.org
or contact Buffy Sliker at
(479) 256 - 0319.
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REGISTRATION IS OPEN ONLINEI

Overnight Camp, for ages 11 and up: June 16-22th.
Day Camp, for kids who have completed first grade
through age 11: June 17-20th.

VOLUNTEERS/ COUNSELORS NEEDED

We need 6 more adult volunteers to serve as counselors
for day camp. If you are a college student or

have a college student that is looking for something to

do during summer, this would be a great opportunity to

serve. If you are interested or have questions,
please reach out to Nick Mauldin (479) 256-0364.
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Mission Trip
I\ Fundraiser
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GARAGE SALE AND BAKE SALE
JUNE 1ST, 8:30AM- 2:00PM
IN'THE ACTIVITY CENTER. DONATED ITEMS/AND
BAKED GOODS WILL BE ACCEPTED ON
THURSDAY, MAY 30TH AND FRIDAY, MAY 31ST
AFTER 5 PM IN‘THE ACTIVITY CENTER
SERVING ROOM.




NEW PRAYER
REQUEST SGUPDATES

Jesa King—Annette Young’s 2nd cousin—recovering from a
liver transplant

Joann Lowe—recovering at home following back surgery last
week

Andrew Martin—doing well at home following heart
catheterization on Thursday

Beverly McEldowney—Barbara Spurlock’s niece—
undergoingvery potent chemotherapy for lung cancer

Iryna Melchyna—being treated for colitis; malignant tumor
found in left kidney, waiting for treatment plan

Jennifer Sexton—undergoing chemotherapy for cancerous
spotin her liver

Sheila Tracy—Annette Young’s 1st cousin—recovering from
liver transplant

Gerald Wall—Hazel Luedke’s cousin—on hospice care
following brain cancer diagnosis

Please see slat/bulletin board outside the church office
for extended list of ongoing prayer requests.
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We mourn wzth the family ofRau Solis who passed

away Saturday, May 4 in Toluca, Mexico,
surrounded by his family.

Celebrations
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Join us for a baby boy shower for Ashton and Cody Lites
on May 19th 2:00-3:30 in The Lodge.
Ashton and Cody are registered at Amazon.
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You are invited to a Couples Wedding Shower for
Hayden and Isabelle Curren
on Saturday, June 1 from 10:00-11:30 AM
at the home of Countess Hodges.
Hayden and Isabelle are registered at
Williams-Sonoma, Crate and Barrel, Target and Amazon |§
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MINISTRY

NEWS

2nd Service Worship, Too is our children's church
for ages 3 yrs. old through Kinderdarten.
Please check them in for Worship, Too when you
check them in for Bible Class.

For the convenience of our young families,
we have a staffed nursery for children
birth-2 years old during both services.

There is a training room and a nursing room
with a baby changing table in the rear of the
Wworship Center.



BENTONVILLE
YOUTH GROUP

BYG SUNDAY'S: BIBLE CLASS AT ORI AR

9:30AM IN THE YOUTH ROOM. e
BYG WEDNESDAYS CONNECT & DINNER: \ERrsivitat
INSTEAD OF CONNECT AND BIBLE CLASS, s
THIS WEDNESDAY WE WILL BE HAVING A DINNER

RECEPTION AND DEVOTIONAL CELEBRATING OUR GRADUATES.
DOORS WILL OPEN AT 5:30.




Jome &
Wednesday Morning
BibleClass is on

Summer Breah!

We will resume

in the fall!



Ladies Wednesday
Evening Bible Class

Meets Wednesday evenings
at 6:30pm in Room 23.



PRI LAMENS

R[TIR[D OLD MEN EATING QuT

For our retired members -

you're invited to join some
other “retired old men

eating out” for breakfast!

Monday’s 8:00am at

, Braum’s on N. Walton
Blvd.



Ve, Cluoch, faméfy,

Our Little Food Pantry provides food for our
neighbors who need assistance. If you can
contribute, your donations will help fill our
Little F'ood Pantry for those in our
community. Collection bins are in the South
Lobby, Children’s Lobby, and Lodge Foyer.

THIS WEEK'S REQUESTED ITEMS:

 Tuna
* Chicken Helper /@M/ %
=R

Instant Rice
e Spaghetti Noodles
e Peanut Butter

& Jelly Foo) Puidy

e Pancake Mix ke whaf you weed, foave what you ca

Thank you for your donations!
-The Little Pantry Ministry



“For where your treasure is,

there your heart will be a]so ¥
-Matthew 621 7

It's easier to give than ever! Submit your
contribution by scanning the QR code.

If you have any questions, please call the
church at (479) 273-2178.

Questions? Give us a call!




